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COOPERATIVE PURCHASING 
 

 

The Board, at its option, will join in cooperative purchasing with other school districts to take advantage 

of lower prices for bulk purchasing and to reduce the administrative costs involved in bidding. 

 

The Superintendent is directed to contact nearby superintendents from time to time to fulfill this policy. 

 

 

 

 

Adopted:   April 8, 1993 

Board Review/Approved: September 11, 2008 

Board Review/Approved: April 12, 2018 
 


